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GEYLANG METHODIST SCHOOL (PRIMARY) PARENT SUPPORT GROUP (PSG) 
 
20 January 2023 
 
Dear Parents / Guardians 
 
NEWSLETTER – January 2023  
 
PSG Exploration 2022 on Saturday, 19th Nov 2022  
With the easing of SMM protocols, we are glad to share the success and continue the tradition of organizing 
our PSG Year End event - “PSG Exploration 2022”.  It had been great bonding sessions for all parents and 
students together with the PSG Family. 
 
          
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

PSG – DFL P1 Welcome 2023 @ 07 Jan 2023 
P1 Welcome is an annual event in which parents and students join the PSG family.  This event allows them 
to better understand the school environment, their classmates, as well as teachers through fun and 
interactive activities. This also help students integrate into the school and share their new learning journey 
with their parents.  We would like to wish all new P1 students many meaningful years ahead in GMS(P). 
 
Besides that, this year, we are to share that we had our very first partnership with DADs for Life in 
co-organizing the event. 
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Team 5       Team 6 
    
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Team 7 
 
       
 
 
 
 
 
 
Save these Dates for Us: 
The PSG Team has lined up various events coming your way for the months ahead:  
- Junior Master Chef @ March 2023 
- Visiting Yakult Factory @ Mar/June 2023 
 
We look forward to organisng more School and PSG activities in 2023 for you. We sincerely hope to have 
more parents and students joining our events, together with the School Team and PSG Family. Do continue 
to stay safe and we look forward to your participation in our next event.   

 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Yours faithfully,  
 
Mr. Bryan Tung, Chairman 
On behalf of GMS(P) PSG Committee 
 
Note: To find out more about PSG, do visit us at the GMSP website under Our Partners or you can fill up this Google form 
https://forms.gle/hvtoWS4Z4KwNFuMj6 or email us at psggmsp@gmail.com . We look forward to your support and participation 
soon. 

Wishing the School Leadership Team, 
All Teachers & Staffs, Parents & 
Family A Prosperous, Healthy and 
Joyful Lunar New Rabbit Year 2023.  
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